
Dear Sir/Madam,  
I feel strongly regarding using or consuming products that contain palm oil. I am aware of this 
ingredient and the destructfulness of it in regard to the lives and continuing existence of orangatans. I 
am quite prepared to stand and read the fine print on the labels in the supermarket when I am 
purchasing food or products like shampoo that often contain this oil. I will not purchase them if it is 
listed as an ingredient and I would be very unhappy to be buying a product that wilfully disguises palm 
oil under the heading "vegetable oil". I try as much as possible to buy foods of Australian origin and 
avoid anything from Indonesia especially as I suspect palm oil will be an ingredient. I strongly support 
the Palm oil labelling bill and wish you every success in passing this bill and making responsible 
maunfacturers display correct ingredients on their products, 

Sincerely,  
Fiona Grigg  

 


